

BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB EXTRAORDINARY COMMITTEE MEETING Friday, 17 July 2020				
PRESENT				
Garry Bishop	Pauline Leverett	Violet Delmas	Bert Hurditch	Gillian Stibbs
Chris Leverett	Val Scott	Richard Delmas	Andrew Hounsom	Richard Stibbs
Ian Scott	Janet Pryce-Jones	Steve Richards		
MEETING TO DISCUSS AUGUST CLUB NIGHT				Action
<p>GB thanked everyone for the COVID information provided.</p> <p>We can have groups of 30 but cannot socialise</p> <p>BH had been to a H&S meeting at Barton: Dining Room 28 - Activity Room 20 - Pool 20</p> <p>We can have 30 at the Rugby Club who have worked out proper rules.</p> <p>IS: He'd prefer an outdoor event but if that not on offer then an indoor event that wasn't just a chatter meeting</p> <p>JPJ: the BAMGOC website says that we'll try to resume activities in September - is it not worth waiting one more month.</p> <p>GB: if at Rugby Club then 4 or 6 on each table - can't change tables - can't see a social evening working without something specific to do. Outdoor would be easier.</p> <p>JPJ: even outdoors, still not supposed to interact between groups.</p> <p>SR: Nothing will change by September. One worry about an inside meeting is if someone tests positive then everyone at the meeting would have to self-isolate for 14 days.</p> <p>CL: How many do we usually get at Club Night? - about 40 - so meetings of 30 a bit restricted.</p> <p>SR: People may not want to come anyway. If we tell them there'll be a meeting and they don't respond then we can cancel.</p> <p>CL: cancelling at the last minute not good for the Rugby Club.</p> <p>RS: What's the Rugby Club's policy on cancellation?</p> <p>VD: Will ask when is the latest we can cancel. If only 10 or so people they won't want to staff it.</p> <p>JPJ: Which committee members would go? No JPJ, no Stibbs, no Scotts.</p> <p>SR: Put it out to members - if no interest then don't put it on.</p> <p>VD: Put it in the newsletter that we're thinking of having a meeting - ask them to respond within seven days.</p> <p>GB: If indoors then what will attract them - what activity? Quiz? Table Top Rally?</p> <p>PL: Table Top Rally means groups with heads together over map so probably not a good idea.</p> <p>AH: Quiz won't last long enough. If outdoors then Bring Your MG?</p> <p>IS: put the idea out to members to get response - if few then a non-starter.</p> <p>VS: asked where the Rugby Club zones are. If booked for indoors then can't go outdoors and visa versa.</p> <p>PL: as we'll be the only group at the Rugby Club that rule may be relaxed?</p> <p>JPJ: Club doesn't want to break the rules.</p>				VD

<p>GB: no point in a meeting with all those rules.</p> <p>JPJ: new rules all the time so rules may change by September.</p> <p>RS: Scientists not changing their advice but government rules based more on economy. Risks have not changed.</p> <p>PL: wait until September in case rules relaxed.</p> <p>GB: people still concerned. Scientific advice not changed. Meeting not worth it at the moment.</p> <p>CL: in North Somerset only 1 in 55,000 people are carriers but there's still a risk.</p> <p>IS: chance may be small but still a risk as infection easily triggered. Postpone until September and have Zoom in August. If restrictions lifted then compromise.</p> <p>VD: put in newsletter and magazine that we have had a meeting. GB to put in Chairman's Chat.</p> <p>RS: Dave Cummings had put advert for Kingsweston meeting (Somerset Classics) on FB group.</p> <p>GB: majority say not worth the effort. We can still drive out but not in the name of BAMGOC.</p> <p>VD: what about going to Barton? Still no groups so no different.</p> <p>GB: maybe a picnic for 30 at Barton? Find out what interest there would be.</p> <p>RS: he will host Zoom Club night in August but something other than a quiz wanted.</p> <p>BH: any date at Barton available due to all visits being cancelled.</p> <p>VD: Newsletter and magazine to mention daytime picnic at Barton for 30 people. We would need contact details of anyone coming. So no live August Club Night but going to hold a picnic outdoor meeting with a map (no run) to Barton on 23rd August @ 12 noon. Bring own chairs, food, gazebos etc. Social distancing to be observed. VD/PL to sort out wording of newsletter and magazine. Note to BH - don't offer the pool.</p> <p>CL: need to give Barton something. Agreed to charge £10 per car plus bucket for donations. Agreed no raffle.</p> <p>CONCLUSION: NO AUGUST CLUB NIGHT AT RUGBY CLUB</p> <p>[NOTE: WILL VD INFORM THEM?]</p>	<p>VD/PL/GB</p> <p>RS/ALL</p> <p>VD/PL</p> <p>VD?</p>
<p>DATE OF NEXT ORDINARY MEETING</p>	
<p>MONDAY 17th AUGUST - ZOOM</p>	